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May 7, 2025 

 

Announcement Regarding Unauthorized Access to Our Server 

 

We have confirmed that unauthorized access was made to our company’s server. 

We are currently working diligently to investigate the cause and assess the extent of the damage 

with the assistance of external experts. While it may take some time to fully understand the 

impact, we would like to provide the following update on the situation as of now. 

We sincerely apologize for the concern and inconvenience this may cause to our customers and 

all other stakeholders. 

 

1. Background 

On May 3, 2025, we confirmed that our company’s server had been accessed without 

authorization by a third party. Upon discovery of the incident, we immediately took 

emergency measures such as disconnecting the affected network to prevent further damage. 

We then began an investigation, with support from external experts, to determine the entry 

point of the attack and to identify its cause and scope. 

 

2. Current Status and Future Measures 

We are currently striving to gain a full understanding of the extent of the damage and are 

working on restoring the affected systems. 

We have also reported and consulted with the relevant authorities, including the police and 

the Personal Information Protection Commission, and are taking appropriate measures 

 

We will provide further updates as soon as more details become available. 
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